
  a 4977 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break, divide,
open, rend, make {a} rent.[ql

  break 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- {break}, divide,
open, rend, make a rent.[ql

  divide 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb;
to split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break,
{divide}, open, rend, make a rent.[ql

  division 4978 # schisma {skhis'-mah}; from 4977; a split or
gap ("schism"), literally or figuratively: -- {division}, rent,
schism.[ql

  make 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break, divide,
open, rend, {make} a rent.[ql

  Matthan 3157 # Matthan {mat-than'}; of Hebrew origin [4977];
Matthan (i.e. Mattan), an Israelite: -- {Matthan}.[ql

  open 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break, divide,
{open}, rend, make a rent.[ql

  rend 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break, divide,
open, {rend}, make a rent.[ql

  rent 4977 # schizo {skhid'-zo}; apparently a primary verb; to
split or sever (literally or figuratively): -- break, divide,
open, rend, make a {rent}.[ql

  rent 4978 # schisma {skhis'-mah}; from 4977; a split or gap
("schism"), literally or figuratively: -- division, {rent},
schism.[ql

  schism 4978 # schisma {skhis'-mah}; from 4977; a split or gap
("schism"), literally or figuratively: -- division, rent,
{schism}.[ql
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